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I strongly oppose this bill. While i do not own any of these devices, or have a desire 

to, there is little evidence that these gun accessories are used in crimes. I feel is sets 

a dangerous precedent that gun accessories can be made illegal. 

 

I also strongly object to use of the emergency clause for something that is clearly not 

an emergency. The emergency clause has been overused and seems to be used by 

the party in power as a tool to prevent the citizens right of referendum on legislation 

that would not otherwise pass.  


